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The Corvallis Chapter of the Native Plant Society of Oregon which has over 100 

members wishes to express our support for HB 3173. We feel that the 

oregonflora.org website an important tool for searching for information about our 

native flora. It is a vital and important resource about where our native plants occur, 

how common they are and what other species they are associated with in their 

habitat. It is a tool that is used by botanists as well as the general pubic. Please 

support State Funding for OregonFlora. 

 

Thank you for considering support of HB 3173. 

 

Esther HG McEvoy 

President Corvallis Chapter of NPSO 


